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August 20, 2021 
 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 

 

 

RE: EB 2021-0052 Ottawa River Power Corporation Filing Extension 
 

 

 

Dear Board Secretary, 

 

Ottawa River Power Corporation is scheduled to file a Cost of Service application on August 
31st, 2021 for rates effective May 1st, 2022. ORPC had been planning to submit this application 

on or before the filing deadline, however our staff resources have been involved in multiple 
efforts related to an SSSC exemption application, PILS audit, as well as an OEB requested 
review

 
of

 
accounts 1588 and 1589. This has caused some delays with the preparation  of 

our
 

Cost
 

of
 

Service application.  

 

ORPC does not anticipate being able to meet the filing date of August 31st, 2021 and requests an 

extension to the filing deadline to September 30th, 2021. ORPC still intends to seek an effective 

date of May 1st, 2022 for its new rates, and will strive to file its application as soon as practicable 

under the circumstances. 

 

If there are any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Justin Allen 

President and CEO 

283 Pembroke Street West 
P.O.Box 1087 

Pembroke, Ontario K8A 6Y6 
Tel: (613) 732-3687 – Fax: (613) 732-9838 

www.orpowercorp.com 

 




